
 

Year 3 Newsletter 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable half term. 
 

Topic 

The Topic this term is ‘Gods and Mortals’.  With this topic we 
will be learning about different Gods such as Zeus and different 

legends like Icarus and Daedalus.  Within history we will learn 

about the Ancient Greeks looking at their lifestyle and learning 
about the Ancient Olympic Games. Our science topic this half 

term will be forces and we will look at the forces that make 

objects move. 
 

Maths 

This term our focus will be multiplication and division.  In 
particular we will be teaching the 3, 4 and 8 times tables.  Please 

support your children to learn these.  We have joined up to a 

new website called times table rock stars which is a programme 
designed to help children learn and recall their times tables 

quickly.  The login details for this will be put in the children’s 

homework books. 
 

 

Homework 
Please continue to support your children with 

their reading at home as much as possible, 
discussing new vocabulary and themes 

within the books.  The children made fantastic progress last term 

which we want to build on!  We have been really impressed 
with the class and their attitude to reading. 

 

Homework books will be given out on a Tuesday to be handed 
in and spellings tested the following Monday.  Thank you for all 

the topic homework we received last term.  The effort the 

children put into these was fantastic. 



 

 
PE 

We will continue to swim on Monday afternoons.  Our other 

session will now be on Tuesday morning with the MSP coach. 
This session will be gymnastics.  

 

 
Art  

In art we will be making papier-mâché vases linked to our 

Greek topic.  Please could you bring in any finished kitchen 
rolls and empty yogurt pots.  Thank you. 

 

Any queries or concerns please do come and see us. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs Hill and Mrs Stanton. 

 


